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19 March 25 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
On behalf of the governors, children, parents and staff, I would like to thank you 
for your interest in the post of headteacher at Bradley Nursery School.   
 
Our school is a vibrant, exciting place where children ages two to four years are 
welcomed, along with their parents and carers.  Many of our children are 
learning English as an additional language. The school admits children each 
term and there can be up to 240 children by the summer term.  Some children 
attend for full days. Children are split into three class bases and each class is 
teacher led.   We really value outdoor learning, which is complemented by our 
wonderful nature area. 
 
Bradley Nursery is a friendly, welcoming place and is highly regarded by the 
local community.  Governors are supportive, staff are enthusiastic and children, 
family and community are at the heart of everything we do.   
 
We would welcome visits to the school prior to making an application.  Please 
contact the school office on 01282 615183. 
 
We look forward to reading your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Sue Nike 

 

Sue Nike 
Chair of the Governing Board 
 


